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NEWSLETTER FOR MID SECOND TERM, 2014/2015 SESSION

The term started in full swing as expected and academic activities commenced on the first day of resumption. Teachers and students responded appropriately.

APPRECIATION
Dear highly – esteemed parents and guardians, we are grateful to you for making the resumption a remarkable one, especially after the euphoria of the Christmas and New Year celebrations. Very frankly, we are indebted to you, and we thank you for your understanding.

SCHOOL FEES

Seriously, we equally thank you for responding to our call for payment of school fees on or before resumption date. God will reward you abundantly in your occupations.

BOARDING FACILITIES

Lagooz hostel still remains a home away from home where children from diverse ethnic groups and culture lives together harmoniously and pursue a common academic goal. For your information, Lagooz has introduced “Lagooz Weekly Services” whereby the school bus will pick a child on Monday morning, and the child will stay till Friday after school when such a child will be returned back to the parents. Find out more about this by calling the Principal.
The hostel is there for your children and wards and it is adequately provided for to make the place conducive and wholesome

SPORTS

The date for Lagooz House Sports Festival will be communicated to you as soon as the violent and hazy political atmosphere clears. Further information on this will be made available to you in due course. Rightly, we have put everything in place to achieve it. 
However, Lagooz students and pupils have distinguished themselves in external sports competitions within Lagos State this term. They are still moving forward.

Dear parents, we really appreciate your numerous contributions to the growth of Lagooz Schools. You have worked assiduously with us to ensure that we achieve our goals and give your children in secondary and primary school qualitative education. Obviously, you will never regret that you entrusted the academic fortune of your children into our hands. We promise you the best.
Thank you and be blessed.
________________________
Chief/Mrs. E.O Otubela

Principal 

